SELECTION STATEMENT FOR
ARCHITECTS, ENGINEERS, AND LAND SURVEYORS

In accordance with Sections 8.285 through 8.291 of the Missouri Revised Statutes regarding
contracts for architectural, engineering, and land surveying services, the Procurement Division
has established a list of prequalified providers through the Request for Qualifications (RFQ)
process.

City staff reviewed the qualifications of the firm hamed below in accordance with the following
criteria:

1. The specialized experience and technical competence of the firm with respect to the

services required;

2. The capacity and capability of the firm to perform the work within the time limitations
fixed for the completion of the project; ,

3. The past record of performance with the firm with respect to such factors as control of
costs, quality of work and ability to meet schedules; and

4. The firm’s proximity to and familiarity with the area in which the project is located.

The Water Department selected

(vame of irmy_BIACK & Veatch as the

firm to be the most qualified for this project to provide services for

Lime Slaker Addition

(Name of project)

A contract was successfully negotiated based on the Scope of Work for the project for an

446,406

amount not to exceed $

Project manager must submit this form via email to the Procurement Division, along with a
requisition entered into the financial system. Email serves as authorization by each department

to proceed.



